Dear Friend,

“First, | thank my God through Jesus Christ for all of you ..” Romans 1:8 CSB. On
behalf of these retired ministers and widows in need, thank you for your love and
compassion. The dignity they live in every day is because of you!

Your giving joined with thousands of others in 2024, provided almost $11 million in
total assistance to these soldiers of the cross. 100% of gifts go to meet the needs
of 2,800 retired ministers and widows.

Because of your overwhelming generosity, in addition to monthly grants, we
sent out almost $2.1 million in extra assistance. Recipients received extra checks,
Christmas checks and emergency grants for hearing aids, eyeglasses, dentures,
medical bill reimbursement and home repairs.

The more you give, the more they receive!

Again, we truly appreciate your love and compassion for these heroes of the
faith. Nothing could be done without you!

Working Together,

i

Aaron J. Meraz, Ph.D.,, D.Min.
Director of Mission:Dignity



